
 

 

August 25, 2023 
 
 
 
Subject: Notice of Intent to Single Source  

ProDSS and EXO Sensors  
SSP 23CN0004304 

 
The Southwest Florida Water Management District provides notice that it intends to 
purchase the following as a sole source from YSI Incorporated:  
 

27 ProDSS and EXO Sensors 
 

If you have any questions concerning this intent to award, please contact Celeste 
Larisey at 352-505-2970 or Procurement@watermatters.org by Thursday, 
September 18, 2023. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Celeste Larisey 
Celeste Larisey 
Procurement Specialist 
 
CL:file 
 

mailto:Procurement@watermatters.org

	August 25, 2023
	Celeste Larisey

